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From: Fran Dougherty [frandoc712@msn.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2008 8:57 AM
To: IRRC

Subject: Nurse Practitioners- In Support

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing in support of the proposed changes to the Nurse Practitioner regulations. As a nurse
practitioner since 2002, and as a registered nurse since 1995, I can attest to the fact that the scope of
practice for our profession is clear. We are in healthcare for the right reason, and continue to keep the
patient as our focus. We keep current in our field, and work daily to be team players. As a result, I see
patient satisfaction and needs met.

Sincerely,
Frances Dougherty, RN, MSN, CRNP
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Send e-mail anywhere. No map, no compass. Get your Hotmail® account now.
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